
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sml  
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 10:07 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
Hello.  
  I support the implementation of the Department of Labor conflict of interest rule and oppose any delay 
of the rule.  I want my financial adviser to advise me based upon my best interests, not on the amount 
of his or her commissions. Common sense? 
 
Peace! 
Susan Lucci 
 
708-955-7366 
 
 
 
 


